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The Secretary of State for Eaternal Aiffairs to the Ambassador
of the UnitedL States of America

DEATMN oF EXTERNAêJ AFFAIRS
No. 266

The Secretary of State for External Affairs presents his complii
to His Excellency the Ambassador of the United States of America ani
the honour to refer to his Note No. 26 of July 23, 1956, concerning c(proposed navigation improvements that are to bé undertaken in the D)
River section of the Great Lakes eonnectlng chanznels.

The Secretary of State for External Affirs notes that the proimprovement of the Great Lakes eonnecting channels is to provide incr


